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February 20, 2020
DUPLICATE BALLOTS BY MAIL

It has come to my attention that there has been a significant error in the processing and
mailing of ballots from our third party vendor for the 2020 Democratic and Republican
Primary elections. We have been made aware that several voters have received multiple
ballots by mail.

I express our deepest apologies for the error. I assure voters that their already cast
ballots have been tracked, logged, and locked in ballot boxes for processing on Election
Day. Our tracking process will not allow for the processing of more than one ballot per
voter. Once a ballot is cast, received, and logged in our office, any other ballots returned
by that voter would be null and void. '

If you have not yet cast your ballot, you may complete one of the ballots received and
mail it back to our office. The same tracking process will apply.

We recommend that you destroy all duplicate ballots you have received. If you prefer,
you may return them to our office.

Finally, I assure the voters of Bastrop County that there is no way that this error can
contribute to any mechanism for the perpetration of any voter fraud. Any duplicate
ballots submitted will not be counted.

If you have any questions, concerns, or would like to confirm the receipt of your
completed ballot, please do not hesitate to contact our office at 512-581-7160.

Sincerely,
Kristin Miles
Elections Administrator



